
June 21, 2022

McKenzie Kennelly
629 N High Street
Columbus, OH 43215

Dear M. Kennelly:

I am in receipt of your open records request copy/pasted below.

Based on recent changes to Kentucky law, effective June 29, 2021, only residents of the Commonwealth 

may request to inspect public records. A person submitting a request to inspect public records must 

include with the request a statement that the person making the request is a resident of the 

Commonwealth. NKU may deny a request to inspect records that does not include such a statement. 

See KRS 61.872(2).  Your request did not contain a statement indicating that you are a resident of the 

Commonwealth, and therefore NKU denies your request.

If you are a resident of the Commonwealth as defined by KRS 61.870(10), please complete the 

Standardized Request Form 

(https://inside.nku.edu/content/dam/legal-affairs/docs/2021June_Standardized_Open_Records_Reques

t_Form_V3.pdf) and resubmit your request.

Thank you.

Cathy J. Dewberry
Assistant to the VP for Legal Affairs & General Counsel
Northern Kentucky University
Administrative Center, Suite 812
Highland Heights, KY  41099
Tel: 859-572-5587
dewberryc@nku.edu
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